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30th June 2020 

 

Letter to Parents/Carers 

 

In recent months, the world had been turned upside down presenting us all with challenges which we would never 

have imagined.  

Staff have all worked incredibly hard to try to keep connected and make provision for our pupils in an ever-changing 

environment, following Government guidelines and adapting plans as required throughout the pandemic. They have 

provided and continue to provide ‘childcare’ for children of our key workers and vulnerable pupils in school, as well 

as supporting their classes and managing changes to their own daily lives. 

Governors are keen to understand how this period has impacted on our families, especially how you feel you and the 

children in your care have been supported by the school. To help us reflect on the weeks since lockdown began and 

to inform future planning, we would be really grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete a short survey, 

available at the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2VMYMP5 

If you are unable to access the survey on-line, please contact the school office and ask for a paper copy to be sent to 

you in the post. 

We really value the support you are giving your children with home learning during this time and your views about 

your experience so far are vital in helping us to do the best we can to support pupils’ ongoing education in these 

unprecedented times. 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

Your sincerely 

 

 

For and on behalf of the Governing Body 
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